
Heatherwood 

5th Grade Family Night 
Thursday, March 23, 2017 

6:30—8:00 PM 

Please join us at our open-house style event which will  

provide families with the freedom and opportunity to:  

 explore many of our instructional programs and activities 

 visit with teachers 

 engage in interactive activities 

 hear from Heatherwood students about our school 

 purchase Heatherwood spirit wear 

 enjoy refreshments and entertainment 

 tour the school 

 meet other 5th grade parents and students 

  

 


